
 

Dear Silva Shark First Grader,                                             

 

Hello and welcome to 1st grade! I am so excited to be your 1st grade 

teacher this year! This is going to be a fantastic year full of great new 

experiences. I hope you are ready to dive into the new school year with me! 

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer so far. I know I am! I am enjoying the 

nice weather and spending time with family and friends. I can’t wait to hear 

about all the fun things you’re doing over summer!   

 

Our school adventure starts soon. The first day of school is Tuesday, July 

30th. We will be in room 102. I will meet you on line 102 out on the blacktop at 

8:15am. I know the first day of school can be scary, but don’t worry. We will be 

having a lot of fun while learning so many different things! We will get through 

the year together.  

 

The following are some school supplies we will need throughout the year. 

Any donations are greatly appreciated! 

 Kleenex 

 Elmer’s School Glue bottles  

 Elmer’s School Glue sticks  

 Erasers 

 Pencils (Ticonderoga brand is the best) 

 Expo Markers  

 Expo Erasers (can be an old sock or small piece of fabric) 

 Disinfectant wipes/Baby wipes 

 Hand Sanitizer 

 Sharpies (colored and black to be used in art) 

 Colored Pencils 

 Band-Aids 

    

You may also choose to bring personal headphones that will be used daily on 

your chromebook. They will NOT be shared. Please label them with your name, or 

I will the first week of school.  

 

Back to School Night will be held on Thursday, August 1 at 6:45pm. That will be 

my chance to meet your families and discuss the year ahead. Please plan on 

attending.  

 

I am very excited to meet you on Tuesday, July 30th.  

Sincerely, 

Miss Nietschke 

Room 102—First Grade Teacher 

anietschke@Lodiusd.net 


